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9th February, 2021

Deputy Kieran O'Donnell, TD,
Constituency Office,
32, Mallow Street,
Limerick.

RE PQ 5340/21
To ask the Minister for Health if drive-through vaccination clinics under the
roll-out of the national vaccination programme are being considered for
Limerick city and county; if so, the number and location of these clinics; and
if he will make a statement on the matter.

Dear Deputy O'Donnell,

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of
the above Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for
response. I have examined the matter and the following outlines the position.

Appropriate sites in the Mid West are currently being considered and in the planning
stages. However it is not envisaged that these will be drive through vaccination clinics at
this point in time.
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Yours sincerely,


